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Ukrainian Community in Luxembourg

Dear Sir/Madam,

As you are no doubt aware, the people of Ukraine are locked in a deadly struggle
for survival as | write this letter. Furthermore, millions of Ukrainians have been displaced

due to the unjust and unprovoked invasion, and several thousand have arrived in
Luxembourg.

Given that many of them require legal assistance or basic consultation, we are
contacting you to request that you share this information among your affiliate members.
We are hoping to find several qualified lawyers who would be able to work on a
voluntary basis, according to their availability, at our information centre at 276, rue de
Rollingergrund to assist with such queries.

Our information centre operates on weekdays from 11.00-17.00, and a translator
will be provided for the consultations. Should any of your affiliate members express an
interest in volunteering, please direct them to our information centre coordinator, Katya
Zaitseva (kateryna.zaitseva@ukrainians.lu, +352 671 512 798).

We look forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance on behalf of the
people of Ukraine for any assistance you may be able to provide in this matter.

Yours Sincerely,

Luxembourg, 1 April 2022 JRCTeTy
_—‘f \Ukraine .\\\\

Zharov Nicolas
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